MANDATORY WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE

JULY, 2023

Conservation Period — July 22, 2025 - August 31, 2025

The Stonington Water Company has limited water resources during extended drought
conditions, as we are currently experiencing. We are concerned that if this continues, we
will have to haul water again. The Water Company is authorized to restrict water use
during periods of limited water supply events. Purchasing water will be a costly option
for the Water Company and its connected customers; therefore, we are hoping to avoid
this option. We are working on several projects to improve this issue but until then, there
are many ways that the public can assist by conserving water whether residential or
commercial.

We have listed some basic conservation practices below:

¢ Turn off the water when not in use.

¢ Limit use of water for irrigation purposes. Do not leave hoses running.

e Don’t use Water Company water for the purposes of washing recreational
vehicles.

e Reduce the amount of water used when conducting normal household tasks.

¢ Reduce the amount of water used at restaurants and other commercial businesses
by communicating with personnel on the importance of conservation.

¢ Minimize car washing and cleaning of outside buildings or other uses of water
which can wait until the shortage is over.

e Report all wasteful water uses observed to the Water Company.

Please report any low-pressure issues, noted water on the ground or any other related
concerns to the Water Company at one of the following numbers:

Matt Betts, Superintendent Cell — 266-8603
Gay Atkinson, Assistant Operator Cell — 299-6272

Note, any repeated misuse of water during this conservation timeframe shall result in
water being shut off without notice.




